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Pamela Martin

From: Sylvia McMechan 
Sent: November 7, 2018 11:38 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 1139 Chapman Street proposed zoning amendment

Hello City Planners, 
 
This brief message is to confirm that my husband and I, who own our residence at 1152 Chapman 
Street, are in support of the proposal to amend the current zoning at 1139 Chapman to R-2.  
 
We understand that this amendment will allow for a duplex to be built on this site. 
 
Regards, 
Sylvia McMechan and Richard McGuigan 
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